
Don't Take it Personally 

 Postal Service employees may accept reduced 
membership or other fees offered to all federal 
government employees if the only restriction relates to 
professional qualifications.

Accepting a discount offered to all federal government 
employees rather than only to you as a postal employee 
maintains the Postal Service’s reputation that our 
employees can't be bribed to obtain a business 
advantage. 

And that's smart business. 

Contact the Ethics Office (ethics.help@usps.gov) for guidance on gifts.  


